
Dear Friend,

It gives us great pleasure to share the exciting things happening at Ss. Peter and 
Paul in Lehighton. Our parish offers several services and activities throughout the 
Liturgical year:

• Eucharistic Adoration every Thursday
• Frequent Confession times
• Periodic faith formation groups
• The St. Vincent de Paul Society actively serves our local homeless population
• The St. Monica Ministry offers hope and support to families and friends of fallen-

away Catholics.
• Families come together to celebrate Our Lady of Guadalupe every December with 

a Mass and Fiesta.
• Knights of Columbus Damien Council #598 meets on a monthly basis.
• Parishioners share their gifts of music, service at the altar, and to the hospitalized

Whether you are an active or non-active parishioner, we welcome your insight on all 
aspects of  our parish community- spiritual engagement, parish council, 
participation in the many fun- and fundraising events: fish fries, Christmas Bazaar, 
and the summer Backyard Bash. Our Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) continues to 
flourish with athletic and cultural events, such as a new art class for our kids. Parish 
religious education (PREP) imparts Catholic faith and culture to our young 
parishioners, the Church's future-and present!

We humbly ask for your prayers as we continue to offer something to everyone that 
will not only grow our parish congregation, but sustain a welcoming and holy 
environment. We ask that you reflect and pray upon your own individual 
responsibility to the faith, because each one of us makes Ss. Peter and Paul 
continue to thrive. 

We would appreciate your responses to a few survey questions that are organized 
by age category. Please complete the survey for your age group and return to Ss. 
Peter and Paul ℅ Norine Onichimowski in person, Sunday collection or email to 
sspp@ptd.net. Your input is valued for the continued growth of our wonderful 
parish. 

Yours in Christ,

Gloria Bowman
Collette Kresge
Karen Paukovits

May, 2025


